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I live within the Orange REZ and do not welcome the ugliness that will be my new view, 
underground lines would significantly reduce the visual impact for those of us who live here, or 
better still, build the solar and wind farms closer to the cities that will use the power and the need 
for hundreds of km of unsightly and expensive lines will not be such an issue. 


